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Meet Handsome Homey

HOMEY is a Heritage pig.
He arrived at Winslow
Farm on July 4, 2017.
​He was brought up in a
house for the first year of
his life. He was moved
outside, but his outdoor
area was too small and he
became depressed. He
was brought to Winslow
Farm to have more room
and animal
companionship.

Homey is a very sweet boy. He loves to have his back and belly rubbed. He
especially loves being brushed. Tracy, a Winslow staff member, takes time to
make sure he’s brushed regularly. He likes to dig around his large area. In the
afternoon, he comes out of his enclosure and walks around the main corral with
the horses and the alpacas.

Homey is very particular about his straw. He likes to move it around and places
it just as he likes. He also loves his wallow. A wallow of water and mud is made
for him, but Homey will also dump some of his drinking water from his bucket,
making sure it is completely to his liking.

He is very talkative and loves to greet humans. His favorite food is
strawberries, but he does not like peppers or eggplant. Homey is a treasured
member of the Winslow Farm family.

Eagle Scout Project Benefits
Winslow Farm

Anthony Hoffman is a 17-year old Eagle Scout candidate from
Easton Troop 42. His project encompassed several enhancements
to Winslow Farm Animal Sanctuary. 

Winslow Farm is so grateful to Anthony and Troop 42 for all of their
hard work on our behalf!

Anthony in front of 1 of 2 solar
panels that generate the electric
current for the new fence wiring. 

Anthony in his garage
workspace, installing Trex
seating to the benches. Anthony
used posts from the old fence to
create a solid bench frame. 

Fellow scout Darwin Block
putting the finishing touches on
the benches at the farm. 

Fellow Eagle Scout Owen Nipoti
helping to remove a post from
the old fence.

Adult volunteers Ed Hoffman and
Mike Nipoti installing the new
shingles. 

Anthony and his father Steve
Hoffman standing in front of the
finished product.

Fellow scouts Jacob Nipoti and
Brady Burton cutting the new
shingles for the roof. 

The Hoffman family cat Athena
showcasing 1 of the 3 new
benches made.

October Photo Workshops

Sheepish Grin Animal Photography is conducting photo
workshops this October at Winslow Farm. Autumn at Winslow
Farm presents lovely photo opportunities. Sign up now before all
the spaces are taken!

October 16, Saturday, 10am - a one time hour and half session,
fee $60

October Four Week program, Saturdays, 10am - October 2, 9, 16,
23, fee $220

Please go to https://www.sheepishgrin.net/animal-workshp for more
details and to sign up.

Farm Help Wanted

Winslow Farm is still seeking a
volunteer handyman, one day a
week for half a day. This is
perfect for a retired person,
looking to help the community
and our animals. We are also
looking for a volunteer to help
out our staff as needed around
the farm.

WINSLOW FARM ANIMAL SANCTUARY
37 Eddy Street, Norton, MA

509-285-6451
www.winslowfarm.com

Open Friday & Saturday, 12pm to 3:30pm
Monday 10:30am - 1:30pm

Wednesday 5pm - 7pm
Entrance donation:

Adults (12 & up): $20.00
Kids, (2 - 11): $15.00
Kids under 2: Free

We ask that you abide by all CDC Covid safety precautions,
including social distancing, wearing masks and using hand sanitizer.

DONATE TO WINSLOW FARM

Follow Us On Facebook!
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https://visitor.constantcontact.com/d.jsp?m=1102509927549&p=oi
https://www.facebook.com/winslowsanctuary
https://campaignlp.constantcontact.com/em/1102509927549/aa9d96eb-b95d-47cc-98c8-6523914c1380
https://www.sheepishgrin.net/animal-workshp
https://www.sheepishgrin.net/animal-workshp
https://www.paypal.com/donate/?cmd=_s-xclick&hosted_button_id=2GW9NAAE58ZRW&source=url

